Beechwood School
Class 2
October Newsletter

Wow! We have completed a whole month of school! October is here and the children
are settling into our classroom routine. They have made lots of friends already,
goodbyes are getting a little easier and the children are enjoying coming to school a
little more each day.

We are continually working with the children on recognizing their name,
environmental print and math skills. We begin the month with our Farm unit, we have
spent some time on apples and will be talking a lot about pumpkins, and other things
on a farm. October is fire prevention month so we will be spending some time
discussing that as well this month. And who can forget Halloween, witches, skeletons
and all of the spooky things.

This month fun Friday is on october 27th, we will wear orange. Special snack will be
something pumpkin! Our Halloween party will be on the 31st, we will also be having
our parade that day weather permitting. The parade will begin at 9:20. Please be sure
to label all costumes and have your child wear clothes underneath the costume. I will
send out a dojo sign up sheet for treats for our party.

Show and share will start this month. Please bring in something to share on the 2nd,
your child will have a turn to share when they are the lucky duck. They can bring
anything they wish for show and share. However, we do ask that the item fit in the
child’s backpack.

Thank you for all your support thus far,
Ms. Sloma and Miss Colleen






